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Evaluation of product returned from several law enforcement 

agencies throughout the country, indicates that only about .02% 

of the suspect product that left the factory would be expected to 

fail to fire. While failure to fire does not normally pose a 

safety concern, a misfire of a service round being used by a law 

enforcement officer could be potentially dangerous. No accidents 

in connection with the use of the suspect lots have been 

reported. 

courses of action: 

identify full line wholesalers who sell to law 

enforcement angencies. 

• Law enforcement suppliers and full line wholesalers 

selling to law enforcement agencies who have received 

shipments of suspect codes will be contacted by 

Remington representatives to facilitate retrieval and 
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